
 
 
 
 
 

CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
Office of the Secretary 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

FOR  
ETHICS COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
 Notice is hereby given that the quarterly meeting of the Ethics 
Committee of the Chicago Transit Authority scheduled for Tuesday, 
December 3, 2024, at 10:00 o’clock in the morning, at the principal offices 
of the Chicago Transit Authority, 567 West Lake Street, Second Floor, 
Boardroom, Chicago, Illinois, has been cancelled.   
    
 
 
       Georgette L. Greenlee, Esq. 
                  Board Secretary 
                    Chicago Transit Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 22, 2024 
 


